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We recently held a successful sausage sizzle fundraiser at the Bunnings Warehouse 
in Stafford. The money raised will go towards improving our service and fleet of 

vehicles, allowing us to deliver our mobile drop-in service 365 day a year.

We currently have the following openings for day and night drop-in support:

We’re excited to announce that we’ll be adding a 
new 8pm - 2am shift from 15 July 2021.

We wanted to offer a special thank you to the Kedron Scouts Club 
for sharing their knowledge and eskies with us, as well as Bunnings 

Warehouse for hosting our event. 

“I’ve
been
a
Mobile
Care
Attendant
for

4
years,
and
I
still
love
what
I
do
every

day.
It
makes
me
so
proud
to
help

people
in
the
disability
community
live

their
life
on
their
terms.”

 
In his spare time, Purna enjoys writing 
scripts for films, acting, cooking and – 
most importantly – spending time with 
his wife and daughter! 

Have
you
worked
with
Purna
before?
We’d
love
to
hear


about
how
he’s
helped
improve
your
quality
of
life!
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7 days: 8.15pm – 8.40pm 

1.00am – 1.20am

Nights

Tuesdays: 8.40am – 9.30am 

10.10am – 10.45am

Thursdays: 8.40am – 9.30am 

10.10am – 10.45am

Wednesdays: 9.30am – 9.40am

Fridays: 10.00am – 10.10am

Days

Book
now

Register
your
interest


